23 March 2011

In reply please quote: CM/C1-312069800

General Medical Council

Mrs Lesley O'Brien

Code A

3 Hardman Street Manchester M3 3AW

Telephone: 0161 923 6200 Facsimile: 0161 923 6201 Email: gmc@gmc-uk.org www.gmc-uk.org

Dear Mrs O'Brien

Thank you for your letter dated 12 March 2011 and for your comments on Dr Barton's removal from the medical register.

I will place your letter on the case file.

Yours sincerely

Code A

Mrs Claire McNally
Investigation Officer
Fitness to Practise Directorate

Direct Dial: Code A Fax No: 0161 923 6401

Email: Code A